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for the 2014 season.  We have already shipped some new 
boats up to Yellowknife and will take them into Whati when 
the ice road is open.  Looks like Greg and Dave will get 
another go-round as “Ice-Road Truckers”!

Fishing the spawn in September was awesome!  We are 
planning to do two weeks of spawn-�shing in the 2014 
season so all those who want to get in on the action can 
be accommodated.  Mother Nature supplied a spectacular 
display of Northern Lights for us and hopefully will repeat 
that performance for the 2014 spawn-�shermen.

The 2013 season saw many return clients as well as many 
new clients and we want to thank each and every one of you 
for making Lac La Martre Adventures’ fourth season such a 
great success.  We look forward to seeing many of you again 
in season �ve.

LAC LA MARTRE ADVENTURES (cont.)

A HUGE SUCCESS...
THANK YOU VALUED GUESTS!

BOOK NOW

FOR 2014!
AND RESERVE YOUR SPOT


